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March 3, 2003

ATTN:  Patrick Walsh

I believe that the geographic description of the bridge in question is correct in this bill
but I would be more comfortable if you verified it with someone in Price County.  Also,
please note that this designation honors and recognizes all veterans who fought to
preserve freedoms in the Korean War, i.e., it is not limited to Wisconsin veterans.  OK?
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